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Food Services Committee 2022- 23 

Minutes of the Meeting of March 10, 2023 

The Food Services Committee met at 11:00 AM on Friday, March 10, 2023, via Zoom. 
Attending were:  

1. Ms. Mia Batchelor 
2. Ms. Susan Breer  
3. Ms. Cindy Conlon 
4. Ms. Minnette Ellis 
5. Ms. Treasure Franklin 
6. Dr. Ulrich Groetsch 
7. Ms. Jayne Jackson 
8. Ms. Prema Monteiro 
9. Dr. Johnson Ogun 
10. Ms. Amber Sandvig 

Absent were:  

1. Ms. Cala Flippo 
2. Mr. Danny Dawkins 
3. Ms. Kim Oakley 
4. Ms. Jessie Lindley  
5. Mr. Jeremy Woods  
6. Mr. Mayank Vashisht 

 
1. Call to Order  

Ms. Monteiro, Chair, called the meeting to order at approximately 11:00 AM. 

2. Approve Agenda  
Motion to approve the meeting Agenda made by Dr. Ulrich Groetsch
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�x International Popup – Greece 3/3; Turmeric feature food 3/7; Spice, Spice 
Baby 3/15; International:  Ireland planned for 3/17; DIY Lemonade Booster 
3/31  

�x Mobile rewards  
�x HowGood ratings are the world's largest product sustainability database  

with data-backed sustainability insights on over 33,000 ingredients. Recipes 
will have these HowGood Ratings for Dine on Campus if they have an 
environmental and social impact that’s better than conventional food. 

�¾ Starbucks replacement – Ms. Breer gave an update on the new concept plan: 
�x SVK option - Sous Vide Kitchen is a virtual food hall which offers a large 

selection of cuisines including a breakfast menu.  This curation of 12 exciting 
on-trend food service concepts allow refreshes to occur as needed to stay 
relevant with demand. 

�x Krispy Kreme doughnuts will be served, as the pastry replacement. 
�x The choice of the Coffee Concept is still being investigated.  
�x Piper & Leaf tea  
�x Smoothies 

Office of International Affairs (OIA) Updates:  
N/A  

Student Government Association (SGA) Updates:  
Ms. Sandvig offered to assist with the messaging of the Starbucks transition. Also, by 
participating in the food choices to hopefully move forward with the best initial 
choices in desire cuisine. 

5. Information items  
Prema offered to move the next meeting from the second Friday of the month via 
Zoom to an in-person meeting on Wednesday late afternoon, being the last meeting 
of the academic year. Those who were available for the Wednesday option: Dr. 
Groetsch, Ms. Ellis, Ms. Breer, and Ms. Conlon (not a majority).  

Therefore, the next meeting will remain as scheduled for 


